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Background checks are Trinity’s best line of defense when protecting every member of our school, especially the students.
All employees hired for church and school have had a thorough background check, but we have many parent-driven class field trips and many volunteers inside the school.
The School Board has set a policy that ALL parent volunteers, who plan on volunteering this year, must receive a background check for the 2017-2018 school year. 
We use “Shepherd’s Watch” which is a national Christian program and it’s fairly simple. If you are planning to volunteer – drive/chaperone on field trips, serve Hot Lunch, be a room parent, work in the library, help in a classroom, etc. please fill out the bottom portion and return to the school office. The background check can be finished in 48 hours. The cost is $10. This document will be shredded upon completion of the background check.
Our students’ safety depends on everyone!
Please return to the school office by July 27, 2017 with $10 fee.

First: _____________Middle:_____________Last:___________________
Address:   _____________________________________________________
Social Security #: _____________________________________________
Date of Birth:__________________________________________________
As a volunteer at Trinity Lutheran School, I will not use a handheld device while driving Trinity students on a school sponsored event.
Signature:_________________________________  Date:______________
